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14 March 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear ______________________________ 
 
 
PERSONALISED LEARNING PATHWAY MEETINGS 
 
As part of our ongoing support for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander students we are holding a 
review meeting to discuss and develop a Personalised Learning Pathway for you child/ren.  This will 
be an informal meeting with the Classroom Teacher and the Aboriginal Education Coordinator.  We 
will discuss the Personalised Learning Pathway and how this is addressing the needs of your 
child/ren. 
 
The meetings will be held on Thursday 24 March and Friday 25 March at Grose View Public School 
and will take approximately 15 minutes per child.  Please use the link below to book a time that suits 
you.  We hope you will be able to attend this meeting to discuss your child/ren’s learning needs at 
school. 
 
Please book online via the School Interviews website www.schoolinterviews.com.au using the event 
code 5ngwc. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss Claudia Procopio 
Aboriginal Education Coordinator 
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